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Utah State Universityʼs National Center For Hearing Assessment & Management 
Early Childhood Hearing Outreach (ECHO) Initiative  

       Serving as the National Resource Center on Early Hearing Detection and Intervention for  
Early Head Start programs, the ECHO Initiative has also been reaching out to many other early childhood 
education and health care providers who can potentially integrate hearing screening into their practices. 

Any professional who is attentive to the importance of language development should be equally 
conscientious about monitoring childrenʼs hearing throughout the early language-learning years.  Early 
childhood care providers can successfully be trained to deliver high-quality, evidence-based hearing 

screening in a variety of settings and the ECHO Initiative is here to help.  
Learn more at www.kidshearing.org and join with us to expand the outreach! 
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